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SAN JOSE – Family Supportive Housing celebrates its 30th year empowering homeless families in Santa Clara County. The nonprofit operates the San Jose Family Shelter, which is the only emergency shelter in the County where a father will not be separated from his children.

Family Supportive Housing is commemorating its 30th anniversary by implementing a new strategic plan, focusing on growing the organization and expanding its reach in the community.

“We have come a long way in the past 30 years and are looking forward to expanding our services and influence” said Beth Leary, Executive Director of Family Supportive Housing. 

Since opening in 1986, Family Supportive Housing has extended its services beyond the Shelter to include Bridges AfterCare and GlennArt Arms programs. These programs extend case management and goal-oriented services for an additional 12-24 months once the family is stabilized in permanent housing.

In 1990, Family Supportive Housing incorporated critical life skills classes as part of its program. “Our essential services and life skills classes equip families with the resources they need to live independently,” says Leary.

Each year, Family Supportive Housing services over 180 families experiencing homelessness. The Shelter provides safe accommodations, daily meals and snacks, and targeted services to 35 families for up to 90 days. Workshops and classes are offered to parents and children to keep them engaged and support their success. 

To donate to Family Supportive Housing, click HERE.

For more information about Family Supportive Housing programs, please visit familysupportivehousing.org and follow them on Twitter @SJFamilyShelter.
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